
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

17.1.22 

 
 

Maths 

This week we will be using our knowledge of number bonds to 20 to learn subtraction facts 

within 20.  

We will recap strategies to help with subtraction and students will apply their existing skills 

to solve calculations. 

Later in the week we will be applying our subtraction knowledge to solve subtraction problems. 

 
 

English  
We will be continuing our learning, thinking about the story “Stuck.’’ This week we will be 

writing our own version of the story. 

Throughout their writing the students will be encouraged to use their phonics knowledge to 

sound out words. We will also be encouraging them to use capital letters, full stops, time 

connectives and adjectives. 

 

Phonics  

 
Next week we will be thinking about the new digraphs ph, le, al, c (pronounced s e.g. face) and 

ve 

 

We will be reading the words: alphabet, elephant, giant, follow, reply, white, gentle, huge, 

carry, puddle, dry, goes final, equal, snow, spy, sparkle, apple, face, space, whisper, bubble. 

pedal, petal 

 

We will be thinking about the following tricky words: ask, Mr, Mrs, Ms, school, call, different 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Topic  

Next week in Art we will be continuing to think about the art work created by Andy 

Warhol. We will be looking using the techniques already learnt to create a new piece 

using different media. 

In PE we will be continuing our units in dance and ball skills. 

In computing we will be creating posters using retrieved information. 

In science we will be continuing our learning about materials. This week we will be 

thinking about materials that are waterproof by performing simple tests and 

collecting data. 

In RE we will be creating timelines to show the important events in Jesus’ life. 

In PSHE we will be learning about safety in the home and discussing products that can 

be harmful. To support this learning please have a look at things at home and discuss 

the safety of these products. 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Homework 

 

This week we will be thinking about writing and ordering days of the week as 

part of our time and measurement learning.  

Please complete the sheet and return by Wednesday 19th January. 

 

As part of our PSHE we are looking at safety in the home. Please have a look at 

different products (cleaning etc.) that you have at home and discuss them. 

If you are able to, take pictures or create a poster about the products. We will 

be using these to help us in our PSHE lesson. 

 

 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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